
From: alex seeto
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Re: stop the following
Date: Sunday, 6 March 2022 3:52:09 PM

As a concerned citizen of Australia, this email is a request to stop the extension of the
emergency bill.  The politicians of Australia are completely ignoring the wishes of their
constituents regarding a lot of things. Wanting more and more power. Enough is enough.

BR,
Alex
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